
O n April 6, 2022, President Joe Biden signed into law
the Postal Service Reform Act of 2022 (P.L. 117-108).
This law passed the Senate a month earlier by a

vote of 79-19, and in the House two months earlier by a vote of
342-92. This broad, bipartisan legislation will provide the first
steps to fiscal stability for the United States Postal Service
and help ensure dedicated Mail Handlers and the rest of the
workforce can continue to serve every American household
and business.

Remarking on the signing of the bill, NPMHU National
President Paul V. Hogrogian commented, “After more than a
decade of working with our union brothers and sisters, postal
management, Democrats, and Republicans, the NPMHU is
pleased to see postal reform become law. Because of dedicated
and collaborative work between and among stakeholders, we
are now one step closer to fiscal stability for the United States
Postal Service. I am proud to stand with President Biden,
fellow postal union leaders, and dedicated champions of the
Postal Service on this historic day.”
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(l-r) NALC President Fred Rolando, Postmaster General Louis DeJoy, House
Oversight and Reform Committee Chairwoman Carolyn Maloney (D-NY-12),
NPMHU President Paul Hogrogian and USPS Board of Governors Chairman
Roman Martinez
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